Ref: Waste Audit

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your son/ daughter’s class has been running a waste audit. This project aims to educate children to live
sustainably and economically and help our school reduce waste. As part of the project, the class will have
to collect and measure waste from the whole school. They will then analyse the results and draw up an

Action Plan to encourage the reduction, reuse and recycling of waste in our school.

We would like to reassure you that while your child will be handling school waste during the collecting,
sorting and weighing parts of this activity, we will take every precaution to ensure that the activity is safe.
Hygiene will be paramount and we will make every effort to ensure the activity is not detrimental in any way
to your child’s health. All pupils involved will be provided with gloves and overalls and be given a health
and safety briefing to reinforce these rules before they begin the exercise. We will also be excluding all bins

that are likely to contain dangerous or hazardous waste from the audit.

There will be a high level of supervision throughout the activity. However, if you would like to help dive
info waste on the day, you are very welcome to join in the fun and your involvement would be much

appreciated!

If you would like to raise any concerns about your child’s participation in this activity or you would like to

volunteer, please contact the class teacher

Kind Regards,




